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An ongoing PTO fundraiser with
a North Dakota based company,
MMC makes a great Valentine’s
Gift ♥🎁 or a fun Easter
basket filler 🐣🧺 for the
coffee-lovers in your life!

Fundraiser 
Spotlight

Mighty Missouri Coffee Co.

Scan QR code above or go to
mightymissouri.com. Use code TRINITYPTO
upon checkout so your purchase is included in
the fundraiser!
Trinity PTO earns $5/12oz bag of coffee,
$9/2.5lb bag of coffee, $15/5lb bag of
coffee, and 10% on other items purchased
using your code. 

♥ PTO’s Annual Butter Braid Fundraiser is taking place
February 1st - 15th. We appreciate your help in selling
these popular frozen pastries! 

♥ What does Trinity PTO make for each $13 item sold? 
      ♡  $4 profit for 4 Cheese & Herb
      ♡  $4.50 profit for all other flavors

♥ Last year, this fundraiser brought in over $16,000
for the Trinity PTO! This fundraiser has allowed for the
PTO to provide this school year alone:
     ♡ Gateway to Science Visits
     ♡ Teacher Amazon Wish List Fulfillment 
     ♡ K-4 Movie Theater Experience
     ♡ 5-6 Afternoon of Bowling 

♥ Volunteers needed to sort and 
hand out orders at Trinity HS on 
Wednesday, March 13th! Sign Up 
using the QR code ➡️ ➡️ ➡️ ➡️ ➡️

 Would you like to help us
supply Parent Teacher

Conference Suppers for
our staff February 26-27?

Watch for a Sign-Up
Genius request in early

February!

Save the Date!

Our next PTO meeting is
March 7th at 6pm in the Trinity

Elementary East Cafeteria. 
Join us as we discuss upcoming

ideas for future activities
happening this spring!

2/8 - PTO Meeting (Rescheduled from 2/1)
2/14 - Valentine’s Day / Ash Wednesday
2/16 - Butter Braid Order Forms Due
 

2/19 - No School - Presidents Day
2/22-27 - Brand new Ignatius Book Fair located at
TEW Library! All are invited to come check it out!
2/26-27 - Parent Teacher Conferences (K-6)
2/28 - Early Release 
2/29 - It’s not March Yet...2024 is a Leap Year! 
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